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Operations Update 

 

Plant Operations – Plant operations and treatment were good for the month of April. No TSS 

credits were used from the Water Quality Trading Plan. 

Bio-Solids Hauling – Had a very good virtual meeting with United Liquid Waste, Seven Oaks 

(Jon Lamers), and Tilth Agronomy (Bill). Thanks to Seven Oaks for working with the District to 
plant crops that will be coming off mid to late June, which will lead into early corn coming off 

in July. United Liquid Waste was very agreeable to this due to they’re not as busy with other 
municipalities during this time. Plus in the fall of the year bio-solids hauling is very dependent 
on weather. 

 
United Liquid Waste came in the week of May 4th to haul some bio-solids.  There was another 

farmer who had 60-100 acres that they could inject on. This will be 1.0 to 1.5 million gallons 
that will be land applied this spring giving the plant ample room in storage to get through to 
late June.  

 
SCADA Dialer (Win911) – The Win911 dialer system has been updated to the new TopView 

Alarm Notification Software. So far so good! 
 
Chemical Use Report – Additions were made to the chemical use report for natural gas, 

potable water, and electricity.  Also note the phosphorus removal data included at the bottom.  
 

 
      

Maintenance Update 
 
 

Final Effluent Reuse Pump – The new reuse pump has been ordered.  
 

Biostyr Blower – The Biostyr blower has been ordered. A short time after the last commission 
meeting the District did receive a check from Selective Insurance for $36,551.20. After the 
blower is installed, we will send in receipts so Selective can release the recoverable 

depreciation.  
 

Post ATAD Blower – Blower has been received. 
 
Main Gate Operator – EZ Glide is back into full operation and have recently installed the gate 

operator.  
 

HOV Agricultural Land (Grass Buffers) – No update.  
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